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Date:  March 15, 2017
Location: University Area CDC Gymnasium, Tampa, Florida
Commentators: Percy Watson, Nigel Mcguinness, Tom Phillips

It’s title time and that means we’re going to know who is heading to
the main event of Takeover: Orlando. Tonight Bobby Roode puts the
NXT Title on the line against Kassius Ohno with the winner facing
Shinsuke Nakamura for the title at the big show. This has some
serious potential so let’s get to it.

We get a quick look at the title match.

Opening sequence.

Ealy Brothers vs. Authors of Pain

Non-title and a result of last week’s beatdown of the Ealy Twins.
Uriel tries his luck on Ra’zar and gets headbutted down with ease.
The Super Collider sets up the Last Chapter for the pin on Uriel at
2:23.

Post match Paul Ellering says his men are close to creating a
dynasty and aren’t scared of the Revival. Cue DIY to say they don’t
know what Ellering means half the time but they know they can beat
the Authors of Pain. This brings out the Revival to say they’re the
best team in the world and want a rematch too. Now it’s William
Regal coming out to make a triple threat elimination match for the
titles at Takeover.

Heavy Machinery, a tag team comprised of Otis Dozovic and Tucker
Knight, is coming. I saw them at a house show earlier this year and
they were pretty good.

Video on Asuka’s dominance of the women’s division. She’s ready to
crush Ember Moon at Takeover.
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Macey Estrella vs. Nikki Cross

Estrella is sent face first into the mat to start and Cross hits six
(yes six) straight swinging fisherman’s neckbreakers for the pin at
2:29. The idea was that Cross didn’t care how much she was hurting
Estrella.

Post match Tye Dillinger and No Way Jose go after Sanity but get
beaten down again.

Alistair Black video.

We look back at Billie Kay’s injury last week.

We go to the Performance Center to check on Kay but see Andrade Cien
Almas going after Hoho Lun. Oney Lorcan intervened and kept Lun
safe.

Lorcan says he saw Lun getting bullied last week and if Almas wants
to do that, try bullying him. They have a match next week.

Next week will also have a six man tag between Roderick Strong/No
Way Jose/Tye Dillinger vs. Sanity.

Ohno says he’s ready to make up for past failures.

Roode is ready to send Ohno packing.

NXT Title: Kassius Ohno vs. Bobby Roode

Ohno is challenging and wrestling in a shirt, likely to hide his not
great physique. Roode is knocked to the floor to start and struck
hard in the face back inside. Some chops and a clothesline put Roode
on the floor and we take a break. Back with Roode in control, as is
so often the case after a break. Roode slowly stomps and chokes away
before hitting a hard clothesline in the corner.

More right hands have Ohno rocked as Roode isn’t exactly showing an
in-depth offense here. We hit the chinlock for a bit before Ohno
fights up with his strikes, only to be sent over the corner and out
to the floor in a big crash. Back from a second break with Roode
cranking on both arms and putting a knee in Ohno’s spine.

The Glorious DDT is countered into a release vertical suplex and
Ohno gets in a sliding dropkick to the head. A spinning big boot to



the jaw gets two for Ohno but Roode gets the same off a Backstabber.
Ohno goes up and hits Diamond Dust of all things (flipping Stunner,
one of my favorites) for no cover.

Instead Roode gets up and snaps off a spinebuster for two. Roode
loads up the DDT again but Ohno just blasts him with the big
forearm, sending Roode outside again. Back in and Ohno drops a big
backsplash for two but Roode sends him throat first into the top
rope. The Glorious DDT retains the title at 22:22.

Rating: B. This started slow but turned into a good match by the
end. I’m not sure if Ohno is going to be a big star down here but
there’s nothing wrong with being the guy you put with someone to get
a solid performance. Roode vs. Nakamura II is going to be a lot of
fun if they build off the previous version, though I’d bet on Roode
retaining at this point.

Overall Rating: B+. This was all about the one match and the rest of
the show did enough to help set up both Takeover and next week’s TV
show. They accomplished a lot in just an hour and I’m more
interested in seeing Takeover than I was before. The main event
worked well and things are picking up when they need to. It’s like
the old days but with weaker stars.

Results

Authors of Pain b. Ealy Brothers – Last Chapter to Uriel

Nikki Cross b. Macey Estrella – Swinging fisherman’s neckbreaker

Bobby Roode b. Kassius Ohno – Glorious DDT

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up the
History of the WWE’s Big Four Pay Per Views, now in
PAPERBACK. Check out the information here:
http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2017/01/27/kbs-reviews-now-av
ailable-in-paperback/

And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling
books at:



http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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